DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PATAUDI

Circular No: DPS/P/44 Date. 28.08.2018

Dear Parent
Greetings!

This is to inform you that your ward'’s 2" quarter fee is highly overdue. Kindly pay at the earliest.
You are also informed that school has started online payment system as well. You can pay by
following the procedure given below.

Open www.dpspataudi.com ——p Admission Tab—— Online fee payment.

Best Wishes
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Principa



